
Good Morning Ms. Moy, 

My written comments/questions will briefly address the following: 

The proposed housekeeping zoning bi-law and it's significance to the current/existing "Official 
Plan" for the Hamlet of Maidstone. 

My comments and questions will be specific to the actual meaning and intent of what is referred 
to as "site specific Agricultural Zoning (A)"  I  will be seeking clarification of permitted uses as 
proposed within the proposed By-law amendment.  

That's everything.  If you need further clarification or more information please feel free to contact 
me. 

Thank you again Ms. Moy.  If I may ask, could you please let me know that you received this e-
mail OK.   

Respectfully, 

Peter A. 

 


